
Recent Wedding: Warmest 
congratulations are extended to Tomas 
McNally & Nichola McHugh who were 
married in Holy Trinity Abbey, 
Ballintubber on Friday 18th December.  
 
Ballintubber Church Area Envelopes are 
ready for collection upstairs in the 
Dorter for distribution by the Pastoral 
Council. They will be delivered  in the 
next week.  Thank you for your 
continued support of our Church.  
 

Christmas Mass Schedule 
 

Christmas Eve 
10am Killawalla 

11am Ballintubber 
12pm Carnacon 

 
6pm Killawalla 

7.30pm Carnacon 
9pm Ballintubber  

 
Christmas Day 

10am Killawalla 
11am Ballintubber 

12pm Carnacon 
 

Seasons Greetings from the 
Priests of the Parish .  May 
the light of Christmas, lead 
you, the hope and joy 
surround you, the precious 
love that Christ gives forever be around 
you.  
 
We hope Santa comes to 
all the boys & girls .  

 
For The Christmas Masses When the 
church capacity is reached in 
accordance with HSE Guidelines, the 
door will have to be closed,  however if 
anyone is outside we will have the 
speakers on and Holy Communion will 
be distributed to whoever wishes to 
receive at the side door. 
 
Ballintubber Abbey will be Closed to the 
Public this Sunday 20th December from 
1pm-8pm for Recording purposes by 
Mayo.ie 
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Sunday 20th Dec. 11am  Oonagh Ní Suillivan. 
 
  Peter & Colm Geraghty. 
 
Tuesday 22nd Dec.7.30pm   Teresa O’Connor. 

   Dolores McTigue.  
                    John Eddie & Bridgit Walsh & Kathleen Moran.                                                     
 
Thurs. 24th Dec. 11am:  Anthony, Catherine, Mary & Bridie Barnicle.       
 Mary & Joe Donnelly. 
 Sr Dympna Corkell & DFM. 
Thursday 24th December 9pm:    Sal Thornton.  
  Teresa Boyle. 
 
Friday 25th December 11am: Thomas, Kathleen Corley & Son Thomas. 
 Nora Murray. 
  
Sunday 27th December 11am Mai & Barney Kilcoyne. 
 Mary, Patrick & Bridie Hoban.  
 
   

The Abbey will be open from 9am-
9pm daily for private prayer.  
 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel (Holy 
Hour) remains suspended due to 
the current Covid Pandemic.   
 
The Blessed Sacrament is in the 
Tabernacle at all times and you can 
pray from any seat in the Abbey.   
(The Sanctuary Area is to be kept 
clear at all times) 
 
These guidelines are to protect our 
community and we would ask that 
if you have any of the symptoms 
outlined by the HSE that you stay at 
home.   
Masks must be worn at all times in 
the Abbey for the protection of all 
who wish to visit the Abbey in a 
safe way.  

Readings: Holy Family                 
Year B 
Gen 15;1-6,21:1-3 
Ps 104 
Heb 18:11-9 
Lk 2: 22– 40 
 
Collection:   Ballintubber: 13th  

€1,570 
Thanks you for your continued sup-
port for the upkeep of the Abbey & 
Presbytery.  
  

Priests Christmas Collection will be 
taken up 24-25th December. If you 
are making your contribution by 
cheque please make it payable to 
Priest’s Revenue A/C. for administra-
tion purposes.  Thank you for your 
continued support.   
 
All booking  and re arranging of 
Masses should be done by phone 
where possible.  Call: 094 9030934 
at anytime. (Office open Monday & 
Friday 10am to 1pm). 


